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(~ruth is the most powerful propaganda." - J.F.C. Fuller 

FBI Says Israel Protects JDL 
In the first issue of The 

Nationalist (Dec85) we had an 
article entitled FBI Tips Off JDL, 
the thesis of which was that the 
FBI, before making any arrests, 
told the New York Times that the 
JDL was responsible for the murders 
by bombing of the Arab activist 
Alex Odeh and two men with alleged 
Nazi ties in order to give the JDL 
bombers the chance to safely 
escounce themselves in Israel. It 
turns out that the Jewish Defense 
League terrorists did a va i1 them
se 1 ves of the opportunity that the 
FBI gave them and fled to Israel. 
Now the FBI is complaining that 
Israel is impeding prosecution of 
these Jewish terrorists. Big sur
prise! 

A top level FBI memo, leaked to 
the Village Voice in late November, 
says that several key suspects have 
fled to Israel and that the Israeli 
government is not cooperating with 
the FBI agents who are investiga
ting "the 25 terrorist incidents 
and other criminal activity per
petrated by the JDL." Shades of the 
Pollard case. 

In fact, it is ludicrous for the 
FBI to ask the Israeli Secret In
tel 1 i gence Service in Washington 
for assistance because it is well 
known that the JDL and the MOSSAD 
are bedmates and certainly the FBI 
is well aware of this. So what is 
going on? There are two primary 
possibilities: 1) that there are 
peop 1 e in the FBI and Justice De-

partment that actually want to 
prosecute the JDL and they 1 eaked 

the memo in order to embarass and 
;Jressure Israel, or 2) that the FBI 
does not want to tangle with the 
JDL, Israel, and the Jewish lobby 
and so leaked the memo to lay out a 
full-proof excuse for its inability 

Meir Kahane, founder of the JDL. 
shown here after being splattered 
with red paint by a hostile Jew. 

to act against the largest terror 
network operating in America. 

Only time will tell which analy
sis is correct, but the fact that 
the creator of the Jewish Defense 
League, Meir Kahane, is a 11 owed to 
travel freely between the U.S. and 
Israel (where he is a member of 
Parliament) indicates that the gov
ernment is not too keen on cracking 
down on the JDL. Kahane ran the JDL 
until 1984 when he won a seat in 
the Israeli Knesset. Kahane comes 
to the U.S. to raise money for his 
Kach Party and to powwow with JDL 
1 eaders such as his friend Murray 
Young, a member of the JDL govern
ing board. Young was just convicted 
along with Victor Vancier, the 
former national chairman, in a 
string of bombings that took place 
between 1984 and 198~ 

Actually, the event that undid 
them was the·tear gas bombing of a 
Soviet dance performance at the 
Lincoln Center. The audience was 
fi 11 ed with Jews who don't seem to 
mind too much when the bombs are 
directed against Arabs and Nazis, 
but who get very upset when Jews 
get hurt. Twenty people were in
jured and the po 1 ice raided Young's 
house where they found records of 
his other bombings. Young was sen
tenced to only five years for his 
terrorism by a Jewish New York 
District Court Judge named Leo 
Glasser. No doubt Glasser would 
have treated an Arab terrorist just 
as leniently. 66 
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Play with Their Legal Definition 
The Jewish media in America 

(ABC, NBC, CBS, Time, Newsweek, 
U.S. News & World Report, New York 
Ti mes, Washington Post, etc., etc.) 
have long sought to portray the 
Jews as people not of a different 
race and not of a different nation
ality, but only of a different 
religion because religious freedom 
has been respected since the found
ing of the country and so assimila
tion can be resisted behind the 
facade of religion. But of course, 
Jews do consider themselves a sep
arate race and a separate national
ity and refer to themselves as such 
in their internal publications, 
that is the Jewish press that is 
not meant for Gentile consumptio~ 

The Jews established the Nation
al Association for the Advancement 
of Colored People not because of 
any love for Blacks, but because 
they have al ways considered them
selves a racial minority and have 
always been considered a racial 
minority in the countries of Europe 
where they resided. They used the 
Blacks as a point man in their 
struggle to establish a body of 
laws that would protect racial 
minorities because no one can feel 
sorry for rich Jewish doctors, 
lawyers and stock manipulators, but 
sympathy for the poverty-ridden is 
only natural. 

But now that the Jews do have 
such a body of laws they just can
not resist the temptation to use 
them to their own advantage, even 
though they risk dropping the mask 
that they are but Whites of a dif
ferent religion. This latest de
velopment is a measure of their 

arrogance which results from a 
false sense of security that since 
they now dominate America, they 
will always be able to do so. They 
once had the same feeling about 
Austria. 

RACE OR NATIONALITY - OR BOTH 

In a synagogue vandalism case in 
Silver Spring, Maryland, the Jews 
claimed that they are a racial 
minority, and in May of 1987 the 
Supreme Court agreed to define them 
as such. But in the Alan Berg trial 
in November of 1987, they decided 

to claim that they are a separate 
nationality. That's right, now they 
are saying that they are not Ameri
cans but something else - a nation
ality, "a linkage of a people, by 
virtue of a common history, a com
mon culture, and a common destiny," 
according to Rabbi Stanley Wagner 
who testified for the prosecution 
in the Berg trial. Wagner went on 
to say that "A person could be born 
anywhere in the world and be a Jew 
by virtue of association with the 
people of Israel." 

Four members of The Order were 
tried for violating the civil 
rights of the Jewish radio talk 
show host Alan Berg by killing him. 
The State's Attorney refused to try 
the case as a murder because there 
was little evidence against the 
defendants, so the Justice Depart
ment stepped in and tried it under 
the 1968 Voting Rights Act. Berg 
was a stereotypically obnoxious Jew 
who used the power of his radio 
show to constantly attack and abuse 
racists. In order to establish 
jurisdiction the prosecutor had to 
show that Berg was killed because 
of his race, religion, sex or na-

tionality. Unfortunately, Berg was 
an atheist which eliminated the 
easy category - religion. Now the 
Jews had to prove that they are 
either a race or a nationality. 
They chose the latter and the judge 
accepted the definition. 

ALL THINGS TO ALL MEN 

So are the Jews a race, a 
nationality, or a religion? The 
answer is that in America they are 

a very special people who can 
choose to be a separate race when 
it suits them, or they can pretend 
to be White when that suits them. 
They can pretend to be Americans 
when it is convenient, or they can 
be a separate nationality when it 
is politically advantageous to be 
such. And they can still be consid
ered a religion even when many of 
them embrace atheism. Only in Amer
ica could such mammoth hypocrisies 
not only be tolerated but be 
praised as liberality. Yes, it is 
wonderful to be a Jew in America -
for now. GG 

ls Vice President Bush paying homage to a religion, or to a race, or 
to a nationality? Or is he just kissing butt to get elected? 
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Multiracial Genocide in the United States 

An Essay by John Cuza 

For too long Americans have been 
ruled by wealthy Plutocrats who are 
sacrificing the White people of the 
U.S. on the altar of multiracial 
genocide. Foreigners are flooding 
into the United States by the thou
sands, while our corrupt politi
cians tax White working men and 
women to support these various 
groups of culture distorters. 

How long will it take us to 
realize that we have been betrayed? 
The children of our wealthy politi-

The National Democratic Front 
is expanding rapidly and desper
ately needs more co■puter equip
ment and software for both ad
ministrative purposes and desk
top publishing. Our goal is to 
raise $5000 and this appeal will 
continue to run until we receive 
the necessary contributions. This 
is an opportunity for those of 
you who cannot be active to 
sacrifice for the Movement. We 
know you wi 11 not 1 et us down. 

ci ans go to a 11 White schools. 
Their families live in all White 
neighborhoods. But what about the 
average White working American? Our 
children are forced to suffer the 
horrors of attending integrated 
schools and neighborhoods which are 
nothing more than battlegrounds. 

Having suffered under integra
tion, whereby my family and I were 
often assau)ted by savage Blacks, I 
know first hand what the results of 
race-mixing are - millions of other 
White families have also suffered 
under forced integration, but our 
Jewish contro 11 ed media choses to 

Technology 

Fund 

Appeal 

Please give as much as you can 
each month. 

Enclosed is ■y check for the 
Technology Fund in the amount of: 

(}$10 (}$20 (}$50 (}$100 (}Other 

Make checks payable to the 
National De■ocratic Front and 
send to NDF, P.O. Box 915, 
Washington Grove, II) 20880. 
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ignore these facts. 

AMERICA AWAKE! 

We White Americans must wake up! 
It is not a crime to want to live 
with our own race; to want to enjoy 
the culture which was handed down 
to us by our gifted White ances
tors. We must not allow ourselves 
to suffer the guilt foisted upon us 
by the corrupt politicians and the 
media masters. Surely it is idiotic 
to say that "all men are created 
equal". The truth is self-evident. 
Thomas Jefferson meant on 1 y that 
all White citizens were equal under 
the law. 

It is time for the White race to 
regain power in America. For too 
long we have been smothered by 
profit-seeking, multiracialists who 
are as corrupt as their impotent 
notions of democracy. 

MELTING POT BOILS OYER 

From crowded highways and the 
resulting violence, to street mug
gings and gang violence, it can be 
seen that the melting pot is about 
to boi 1 over. When racial i mmi gra
ti on restrictions were removed the 
White people of the United States 
were sentenced to racial and cul
tural death. The plutocrats who run 
our government are determined to 
mulattoize this great country, and 
as a result White Americans are 
prisoners in their own land. 

Under a Nationalist government 
the real problems of America, 
crime, multiracialism, moral de9en
eracy, economic explotation by the 
wealthy, and the destruction of our 
environment would be dealt with by 
a President who could operate un
hindered by the outmoded system of 
checks and balances which al lows 
special-interest controlled politi
cians to defeat the will of the 
President and the peop 1 e. 

POWER TO PROTECT THE PEOPLE 

A Nationalist President elected 
to a ten year term could carry out 
a program which would stop the 
wealthy politicians from committing 
racial genocide against White work-

See Page 7 
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SHORT BURSTS 
Justice American Style 

On July 13, 1966 Richard Speck 
stabbed and strangled eight student 
nurses in a townhouse near South 
Chicago Community Hospital. He was 
sentenced to eight consecutive 50-
150 year terms which in the bizarro 
world of American criminal justice 
means that he has al ready been up 
for parole five times. On September 
2nd the families of the victims had 
to relive for the fifth time the 
horror of the brutal murders of 
their children in order to prevent 
the parole board from letting Speck 
out of prison. The great tragedy is 
that this circus of agony will be 
repeated many times before the NDF 
takes power and executes Speck, and 
deals with those who have shielded 
him from justice since 1966. 

Bernhard Goetz, who defended 
himself in a shakedown attempt on a 
New York subway by shooting four 
Black thugs, has been sentenced to 
six months in prison for carrying 
the illegal weapon that saved his 
life. He had previously been ac
quited of attempted murder charges 
because the jury belived that he 
was acting in self-defense. In 
fact, Goetz had applied for a pis
tol license after one of his ear
lier victimizations by Black mug
gers, but the New York government 
decided that he did not need a 
weapon to defend himself in that 
fine city. 

The Hypocrisy Called Freedom 

Riggs Bank of Washington D.C. 
has just closed David Duke's presi
dential campaign checking account 
because of his political views. 
Last year Barclays Bank in London 
closed down the National Front's 
account after 20 years. Barclays 
was pres sured by its "Jewish custo
mers" to do this and was so em
barrassed that it forgave a 5000 
Pound debt that the NF owed it. 
Nevertheless, the NF had difficulty 
reestablishing a bank account be-

cause there are so few banks in 
Britain and apparently many had 
already been contacted by their 
"Jewish customers". This is the 
latest tactic of the Jews and the 
Capitalists in their war against 
their enemies. It is al 1 part of 
the hypocrisy we call freedom. 

AMA Cops Out 

The head of the American Medical 
Association recently told the Pres
ident's AIDS commission that it 
opposes widespread mandatory test
ing for the AIDS virus because it 
would yield too many false posi
tives and would not be a good allo
cation of medical resources. 

The fact is, however, that the 
Defense Department's AIDS testing 
program yields very few false posi
tives because it is now very tight
ly administered (after a rocky 
starti AIDS is the unly political
ly protected disease in America. 
The AMA and public health officials 
around the country (with a few 
exceptions) have been intimidated 
from doing their duty by the homo
sexual and civil rights lobbies. 
One day, when the corpses overflow 
the cemetari es, they w il 1 be made 
to account for their cowardice and 
dereliction of duty. 

Lega 1 Corrupt ion 

The Nevada Supreme Court has 
ruled that impeached federal judge 
Harry Claiborne can practice law in 
that state, even though he served 
17 months in prison for income tax 
evasion. Apparently, income tax 
evasion and imprisonment are not 
grounds for disbarment in Nevada. 
The state Bar Association did not 
oppose Claiborne's being a 11 owed to 
practice. Isn't it nice to have 
powerful friends? And where wil 1 
Claiborne practice law·? In Las 
Vegas, of course, where he'll be 
among his own kind. 

More Legal Corruption 

The Harvard student newspaper 
exposed a scheme in which the uni-

versi ty's John F. Kennedy School of 
Government agreed to exchange pres
tigious university appointments for 
a $500,000 contribution from an 
oil-rich Texas couple. Dean Graham 
Allison reneged on the agreement 
that he had approved once the story 
broke. Allison is considered an 
expert political scientist, and 
obviously he understands how our 
plutocracy works. This sort of 
corruption is, of course, legal and 
typical of the favors bestowed on 
the "generous", but it is also 
embarassing for Harvard which pre
tends that it has higher standards. 

Anti-Semitism in Austria 

A 1987 Gallup survey has found 
that 48% of Austrians think that 
"Jews possess too much economic and 
political influence", and 38% be-
1 ieve that Jews were responsible 
for their own frequent persecutions 
in the past. There are few Jews in 
Austria now, but for the first part 

HARRY CLAIBORNE 
... convicted of income tax evasion 
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SHORT BURSTS 
of the 20th Century they consti
tuted about 10'.t of Austria's popu
lation and were concentrated a
round Vienna, the center of power 
in the country. 

The multiracial nature of the 
Austro-Hungari an Empire and their 
Jewish sense of raci a 1 unity a 1-
lowed the Jews to completely domi
nate the social, legal, and politi
cal life of the capital, just as 
they now dominate affairs in New 
York City and Washington D.C. The 
Jews of Vienna felt so powerful and 
secure that they dispensed with the 
mask of apparent assimilation and 
this led to the rise of a strident 
anti-Semitism which still exists 
today and is being flamed by the 
Waldheim controversy. The Jews are 
trying to crush anti-Semitism in 
Austria with the weight of their 
world political force just as they 
did in Germany. But the Jews no 
longer have their Capitalist and 
Communist allies in occupation of 
the country, and they cannot have 
their enemies arrested, tortured, 
imprisoned and killed as they did 
at Nuremberg, so their strategy has 
backfired. 

Even in Italy 

The chaotic alienation of modern 
life has raised its ugly head in 
Italy in a way that Italians once 
thought impossible. Love and affec
tion for children is part of the 
Italian character, so three brutal 
nationally-reported child abuse 
cases in one week hit Italy like a 
sledge-hammer. The Italian Asso
ciation for the Prevention of the 
Abuse of children estimates that 
each year 20,000 are abused. Half 
of these cases are neglect, a quar
ter are physical abuse and a quar
ter sexual abuse. By European stan
dards Italy's problem is small, and 
by American standards where an 
estimated 1,000,000 children are 
abused each year, Italy's problem 
is mi nscul e, but the !ta 1 i ans are 
in an uproar and governmenta 1 ac
tion is being demanded to protect 
children. We hope that they will 
come up with something that will 

help us with our national tragedy 
in this area, but we are convi need 
that only the establishment of a 
loving nationalistic social order 
and the restoration of supportive 
family life can end the torture of 
the helpless. 

Down on the Farm 

In 1984 only 11'.t of an Ameri
can's tota 1 persona 1 consumption 
costs went for food. The figure in 
Canada was 13.4'.t, in Japan 19.9'.t, 
and 21'.t in Western Europe. The 
reason for this is the massive 
agricultural subsidies that are 
passed each year by Congress 
amounting to approximately $65 bil
lion per annum according to Senator 
Jesse Helms. The problem is that 
close to 80'.t of this money goes not 
to the family farmer, but to the 
large agribusiness corporations, so 
over 100,000 farmers are forced out 
of business every year. To compli
cate things the European Economic 
Community now also subsidizes agri
culture in a big way in order to 

compete with the U.S., so stepping 
back from this policy becomes in
creasingly difficult. The Japanese 
as yet do little subsidizing, but 
do protect their farmers from for
eign competition and may turn to 
subsidy if they are forced to open 
their markets. 

The U.S. farmer gets on 1 y 25'.t of 
the food dollar. The rest goes to 
costs and middlemen. If farmers 
owned cooperative distribution com
panies then they could cut out 
middleman profit altogether and 
keep more of the food dollar for 
themselves, and fewer would be 
forced off the farms. Organizing 
such cooperatives for millions of 
farmers would be very difficult, 
particularly as the rich distribu
tors would try to force them out of 
business by temporarily cutting 
prices. On 1 y the government cou 1 d 
organize such cooperatives success
fully and on a nationwide basis, 
and that is just what the govern
ment wi 11 do when the NOF takes 
power. 

WHERE THE FOOD DOLLAR GOES 
INTERCITY TRANSPORTATION 5.5¢ 

FUELS AND ELECTRICITY 4¢ 
DEPRECIATION 4¢ 

ADVERTISING 4¢ 
BEFORE-TAX PROFITS 3.5¢ 

RENT 3¢ 
REPAIRS 1.5¢ 

INTEREST (net) 1.5¢ 

PACKAGING 7.5¢ 

OTHER COSTS 7.5¢ 
FARMER 25¢ 

SOURCE: USDA Economic ResNrch Service 
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Nothing For Acid Rain 

In order to avoid open confron
tation with Canadian Prime Minister 
Brian Mulroney, President Reagan 
pledged a new $5 billion technology 
program to save Canadian and Ameri
can rivers, lakes and forests from 
the blight of acid rain. That was 
in March of 1986. Twenty months 
later not one cent has been appro
priated or spent, partly because 
the President failed to ask Con
gress for the funds and partly 
because Congress does not really 
care about the environment. 

The Canadians have complained 
bitterly and Reagan at first tried 
to claim that the three-year, $400 
million Clean Coal Technology Pro
gram that was passed in 1985 was 
actually part of his promised "new" 
effort of 1986. This only served to 
upset the Canadians even more and 
fi na 11 y Reagan agreed to ask Con-
gress for $2.5 bi 11 ion and did so 
in April. No action yet. It is 
disgusting that that our politi
cians have to come under foreign 
pressure before they will act to 
clean up our own air and wate~ 

Superfund a Superdud So Far 

The Superfund joke rolls on a 
year after Congress appropriated 

billions to this Environmental Pro
tection Agency program designed to 
cleanup the thousands of toxic 
waste dumps around the country that 
are seeping poisons into our ground 
water supply. In its first five 
years the EPA cleaned up only a 
handful of dumps because it was in 
the hands of Reagan's pro-business 
adminstrators, so last year Con
gress increased its funding five
fold to $9 billion. 

The Superfund has so far used 
two primary methods in its "clean
up": 1) it has transferred the 
toxic chemicals to new sites in 
less populated areas, and 2) it has 
contained sites with underground 
barriers which, unfortunately, have 
often eroded. Only a third of the 
74 sites cleaned up thus far in
clude permanent treatment of the 
waste to detoxify it. Congress 
waited far too long to face the 
problem and is now trying to solve 
it by throwing money at it. But the 
EPA does not yet have the brains, 
talent or organization to use the 
money effectively, so it will be 
long time before any meaningful 
result will be achieved and enor
mous amounts of money will be wast
ed in the process, and thousands 
more every year will die from can
cer causing agents in their drink
ing water and in the soil that 

The Nationalist, Deced>er 1987 

their children play in. All for the 
convenience of the Capitalists. 

Garbage Into Power 

The good news on the environmen
tal front is a new power pl ant 
technology from West Germany which 
is being tried out by General Elec
tric in Modesto, California. The 
just completed $41 million plant 
uses only old tires as its source 
of fuel and will generate enough 
electricity for 15,000 homes for at 
least 15 years. The tires are drop
ped two at a time into two boilers 
burning at more than 2000 degrees 
Fahrenheit. The high temperature 
and the sophisticated pollu

0

tion 
control equipment allow little 
smoke or odor to escape. Moreover, 
the plant produces three marketable 
by-products from the tires: steel, 
gypsum,and zinc. We need more of 
this kind of radical approach to 
recycling. GG 

BACK 

ISSUES 
AVAILABLE ! 

Order a complete set of back 
issues of The Nationalist from the 
first issue (Dec85) to the present. 
Just send a check for $25.00 to The 
Nationalist, P.O. Box 915, Washing
ton Grove, Maryland 20880. 
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[LETTERS] 
NDF Comrades: 

Thank you for sending The 
Nationalist issue Vol.3 #9. Your 
publication is excellent work. 
Al so, thank you for your work and 
efforts in the battle against the 
enemies of our Aryan people and 
country. Your staff is doing a 
great job in promoting our Aryan 
Movement message. NDF publications 
are high quality. Your articles are 
very informative, and the over-all 
appearance of your publications are 
exce 11 ent. ... 

Thanks Comrades! 
James Maupin Sr. 
Aryan Federation 
Menan, Idaho 

Dear Gary, 

I recently read the [Nov. 5th] 
Washington Times article on you 
"The Racist Next Door". I wish you 
were next door. No matter where you 
live it would elevate the neighbor
hood! 

Your comrade, 
Dave Wydner 
Chicago, Illinois 

Dear NDF, 

I have just read your second issue 
of New America which I found very 
interesting and i nspi ring. Good 
luck with your cause. 

Racial Regards, 
V. Bamford 
Reading, England 

Greetings G.G.: 

Enclosed is $12.00 for one year of 
your unique periodical. Keep up the 
good work. 

Regards, 
F.H. Leckinger 
Rochester, New York 
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Critics Sidestep Black General 
On November 5th, President Reag

an appointed a Black, Lt. General 
Colin Powell, to be his national 
security advisor. That same day the 
Iran-Contra Committees recommended 
that the na ti ona 1 security advisor 
never be a mi 1 itary man, but they 
immediately ate their words and no 
one has criticized the appointment, 
despite Powe 11 's i nvo 1 vment in the 
I ran-Contra affair. 

Powel 1 acted as the coordinator 
of the November 1985 sale of Hawk 
missiles through Israel to Iran -
the sale that Reagan has so much 
di ffi cu lty remembering. Powe 11 pas
sed information back and forth 
between the main characters and the 
White House, but in his closed-door 
testimony before Congress he could 
recall very little of what he di.d. 
A general with a weak memory is 
worth his weight in gold in the 
Reagan Admi ni strati on. 

What follows are quotes from 
House and Senate sources recited by 
the Washington Post on why Powell 
is not coming under criticism: 

because "there was united agreement 
he was a superb officer .... " 

because he "stood a chance of 
becoming the first Black Army chief 
of staff." 

because the committees "didn't want 
to be seen as beating up on a 
genera 1." 

The second quote touches on the 
truth. The fact is that Powell is 
not being criticized for his role 
in the Iran-Contra scandal because 
he is Black. All see the blatant 
hypocrisy, but they choke on the 
words and will not speak the truth 
because they do not want to offend 
the powerful Black and Jewish civil 
rights lobbies that dominate this 
center of world corruption on the 
Potomac. Reagan is attempting to 
ingratiate himself with these self
interest groups by selecting a 
Jewish nominee for the Supreme 
Court and a Black for the NSC. 
Ginsburg, the 1 iberal dope-smoker 
posing as a conservative, has al
ready backfired and we will see 
what is in Powell's closet because 
not all in the military are happy 
with his appointment. 

The press and politicians cannot 

keep the 1 id on Powel 1 forev~r. 
Moreover, Reagan wi 11 get nothing 
from the Jews and Blacks by cower
ing· they wi 11 only turn up the 
heai to get even more"minority" 
concessions. Reagan's sel 1 out is 
now complete and his political 
influence is at an end. GG 
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ing men and women across America. 
Under a Nationalist government our 
social, economic, and political 
base would not be controlled by 
alien nationalities. As it stands 
now the Jews dominate our media and 
our government. 

We Nationalists of the National 
Democratic Front would prevent for
eign nationalities from distorting 
and subverting our culture by set
ting the standard that White Ameri
ca will be controlled only by White 
Americans. Is this asking too much? 

A HOME FOR EACH RACE 
We offer each race a separate 

nation on the soil of America in 
order to eradicate the friction 
between the races, and to stop the 
mongrelization of the races. The 
multiracial politicians must be 
exposed as hypocrites who have 
inflicted great suffering on the 
White people of the United States. 
This fact is established by the 
testimonies of millions of White 
families who have suffered through 
the horrors of integration, and are 
still suffering in multiracial 
schools and neighborhoods. 

/l.s Cornel iu Codreanu, the great 
Romanian Nationalist said, "Nation
alism is not dictatorship," because 
a true Nationalist government es
tablishes a harmonious relationship 
with the people. It knows their 
real desires and satisfies their 
psycho l ogi ca 1 needs. 

This is the sort of government 
we can have in America if we will 
only fight for it. First we need to 
give up our complacent attitudes 
and be willing to fight the wealthy 
ruling class that is leading us 
through the gates of Hel 1. When we 
destroy the corrupt plutocratic 
regime which oppresses us, only 
then can we enjoy true freedom and 
brotherhood. JC 
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NDF T-Shirts 
Order your NDF T-shirt now. The 
T-shirt is royal blue with a 
white Starcross and the words 
National Democratic Front in 
wh i. te lettering over the heart. 
The shirts are 50% cotton and 50% 
~olyester, and they cost $10.00 a 
piece which includes postage and 
handling. 

Please send me: 

Small T-Shirts 
Medium T-Shirts 
Large T-Shirts 
X-Large T-Shirts 

Enclosed is my check for the 
total made payable to NDF, P.O. 
Box 915, Washington Grove, MD 
20880. 

SUBSCRIBE 
Let us mail The Nationalist di
rectly to you each month. Send 
your subscription to: The Nation
alist, P.O. Box 915, Washington 
Grove, MD 20880. 

Name: 
Address: ___________ _ 

Subscription Rates: USA $12 for 
12 issues; Overseas $15 Interna
tional Money Order for 12 issues. 

Il!il ii;:;;i;;:;z;;;;;;~[I 
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a 1 i st. The Editor re-
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Join Us on Our 

WHITE UNITY MARCH 

On Saturday, January 16, 1988 in Raleigh, North Carolina! 

The National Democratic Front hereby declares the third Saturday in 
January to be White Unity Day from this year forward to eternity. We 
invite all Whites to help us celebrate this special day by marching with 
us in Raleigh, North Carolina on Saturday, January 16th. Form up for the 
march will take place at 12:00 noon in State Parking Lot #2 at the 
corner of Lane and McDowell Streets. March off will be at 1 :00 pm. The 
slogan for our march will be: 

WHITE PRIDE - WORLDWIDE 

We wi 11 march to the Confederate Memorial in downtown Raleigh where 
speeches will be given by some of the top White Nationalist leaders in 
the country including Gary Gallo and Gordon Gray of the National Demo
cratic Front, Dr. Edward Fields of the National States Rights Party, and 
Tom Metzger of the White Aryan Resistance. Come and meet the White 
Nationalist leaders that you have seen on national television shows such 
as Crossfire and the Phil Donohue Show. 

The dress for the march will be civilian or NDF attire only. Those 
wearing camouflage uniforms, or Klan or Nazi garb or symbols will not 
be allowed to march with us. 

Join our struggle to save our Race and Nation! 

For more information about the National Democratic Front contact: NDF. 
P.O. Box 915, Washington Grove. Maryland 20880; (301) 670-0159. 

CROSSFIRE VIDEOTAPE 
On November 5, 1987 the Washington Times did a two page story on the 

leader of the National Democratic Front, Gary Gallo. As a result of that 
article Gallo was invited to appear on the Cable Network News show 
Crossfire on November 13th where he took on the liberal Tom Braden, the 
conservative Pat Buchanan, and the Jew Marc Pearl of Americans for 
Democratic Action. 

If you want to see the fireworks send $12.00 for this VHS videotape 
to NDF, P.O. Box 915, Washington Grove, MD 20880. Along with the video
tape you will receive a copy of the Washington Ti11es article mentioned 
above. 


